Manor Primary School

Newsletter Spring 5





We would like to wish all our families a very Happy Easter.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support this term for our children, they have had an amazing term!

We hope you have a safe and restful holiday and we look forward to seeing the children back in school on Tuesday 18th April at normal school time.



Thank you to all our parents and carers for all their support for Comic Relief, school raised an amazing £737.05 for this very worth while charity.

The children looked amazing with their Mad hair and the staff were really good sports taking a pie in the face!

Thank you once again!

School Meals



This term we are asking parents and carers to support school in choosing either packed lunches or hot dinners for half a term. This can be booked via MCAS.

Dinner money is £11.50 a week for Year 3 to Year 6 children. This needs to be paid on a Monday for that week.

Healthy Lunchboxes



We would like to ask our parents and carers to support us with our healthy lunchbox policy.

Could we ask parents and carers to ensure

- Nuts are not sent in lunchboxes as we have a number of staff and children who have nut allergies in school
- Any chocolate bars that are sent are biscuit based rather than bars of chocolate such as dairy milk bars

Milk Money

Milk money is £12.00 for the term. This can be paid through your MCAS account. Milk remains free for children under 5 and children whose parents qualify for free school meals.

Milk money can be paid until Friday 28th April.

Have a very Happy Easter. We look forward to welcoming back all our children on Tuesday 18^{th} April at normal school time.